
For all of my life, voters have been required to get their ballots to the place of voting by election day.  This system has worked just 
fine until now.  I see no reason to change it now.  In fact, I would like to see people who are able, to go to the polls, prove their 
eligibility to vote and vote in person on election day.  Extending the time just makes voter fraud more likely and drags the election 
process on and on.  We should be able to get the votes in and counted on election day.  With all the technology available today, that 
should be easier than ever.  People who are serious about voting will get their votes in.


